
fG15 C)(, / (W ,~

Monday, February 12, 2007

	

REG~oFRVEDcE:
CLERK:S OFFICE

1

	

FEB I P. ?ppa
STATE OF ILLINOIS

To whom it may concern :
My husband and I are about to become grandparents .
Our youngest daughter is pregnant with twin girls . It is
very important to us that we are able to provide clean
healthy water for our family . We don't want to
constantly have to worry in the back of our minds about
the safety of our water supply, and the potential danger
of a hazard waste contamination . We support the
Peoria County Board's decision against the hazardous
landfill dump .

Very concerned,

2808 Rustic Ridge Dr.
Peoria, II . 61604


	page 1

